
TELEMARK MAINTENANCE REPORT 2019 

 

As of 21 June both lodges are ready for the 2020 season and looking good. 

4 working bees this year, January 19/20, February 15/17, March 30/31, November 9/10 the 

weather did not assist at all coupled with low numbers of participants, never the less we 

achieved enough for the lodges to present well for the season 2019. 

Lack of numbers for the January weekend 4, Ruth Halvorsen organized 6 participants for the 

February weekend, snow intervened the March and November weekends allowing only 

internal jobs to be completed and a long list of things to do. 

We would appear to have found a good alternative for the now unobtainable Trebit, it is 

kinder to the environment, easy to apply and reasonably priced, downside coatings may 

have to be applied more regularly. 

I must thank all the members for their help in maintain the lodges, all the stalwarts of the 

working bees that actually make work a pleasure. 

Working bees next year will be when we can, due to Bushfires and Covid 19. 

Don’t forget to fill in your hut reports so we can attend to any faults and praise is as 

welcome as criticism. 

 

Paul Burgess 

0417 491 930 

Maintenance Manager 

 

 


